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Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess. com 

Re: Iliad Water Services, Inc.: First Revised Sheet No. W-101 Canceling Original 
Sheet No. W-101; Original Sheet No. W-101.2; Original Sheet No. W-101.3; 
Original Sheet No. W-101.4; Original Sheet No. W-101.5; Original Sheet No. W-
101.6; Original Sheet No. W-101.7; Original Sheet No. W-101.8; Original Sheet 
No. W-101.9 

Dear Mr. King: 

This transmittal letter is filed pursuant to WAC 480-80-104. The tariff sheets are 
identified above. 

The purpose of this filing is to add to the tariff of Iliad Water Services, Inc. the system 
specific service connection charges and other charges, such as those assessed by Clallam County 
PUD for the Lowper water system and the facilities charge that is applicable to any particular 
water system. 

Pursuant to the Commission's authorization in Docket No. UW -150688 certain identified 
water systems were merged into Iliad Water Services, Inc. Iliad Water Services, Inc.'s tariff was 
updated to add the monthly recurring charges for water service from those merged companies. 
However, due to an oversight, the system specific service connection charge, third-party charges 
and facilities charges were not included. 

As a result, a text change is needed to W-101 to clarify its applicability and new sheets 
are filed for system specific charges. The charges are not increased for any water systems for the 
rates by the predecessor company. The charges involving the Lowper water system that are 
established by Clallam PUD are now clearly identified as such. The services that are added are 
new services to Iliad Water Services, Inc. and did not reflect a rate change for company charges. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-123, since the change to sheet W-101 is a change that does not 
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affect rates or charges and the new filings under the other tariff sheets reflect services not 
previously contained within Iliad Water Services, Inc. existing tariff, filing is done on a one day 
notice prior to the effective date. 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosure 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 


